
 

ANA Hall Harcourt 

7.30pm  

Monday 19th of March 

RSVP to Bonnie by Thursday 15th of March 

Bonnie@Connectingcountry.org.au or 5472 1594 

A light supper will be provided by the Wettenhall 
Environment Trust. Tea and coffee will also be 

provided. 

This talk has been made possible through funding 

from the National Landcare Program.  

 

 
 

 

Silver Banksia of Central Victoria 

These plants once occurred in large areas across central 
Victoria but are now limited to a few isolated locations. Are 

we at risk of losing these species from our ? Come landscape

along and find out. 

Presentation by Adam Miller from Deakin University 
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